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PRESS RELEASE                                            16 July 2024 

The Malta Chamber Congratulates Dr Roberta Metsola on Winning EP 

President Election 

The Malta Chamber of Commerce, Enterprise and Industry congratulates Dr. Roberta Metsola on 

being re-elected as President of the European Parliament. We wish her every success in this 

esteemed role. 

This prestigious appointment is poised to elevate Malta’s profile at both the EU and international 

levels. 

The Malta Chamber looks forward to collaborating in every possible way with President Metsola and 

the rest of the Maltese Members of the European Parliament, and trust that all our MEPs will set 

aside partisan bickering and act in the best interests of Malta going forward. 
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